
 

  



 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 



 

  



 

  



 

         



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

Note from Ruth Gerzon, August 2024 

Sadly, this attests to the reluctance of some disability agencies to give 

up their control of people with a disability willingly. 

It was 10 years later that a change of personnel and policy led IHC to 

let go of their control of People First. They contracted me to support 

people with a learning disability to set up their national organisation, 

an organisation that still stands strong and celebrates its 20th year of 

independence this October. 

I am re-publishing this paper to remind People First members of their 

history. Freedom and independence does not always come easily, and 

there is still a need for People First members and other advocates to 

support people with a learning disability to be heard when the speak 

up about their rights to choose how to live their lives.  

 

Kia kaha, kia maia, kia manawanui 

Be strong, be brave, be committed 

 


